
     

February 21, 2014   

To: Toronto and East York Community Council   

Re: Heritage Designation of 877 Queen St East (WoodGreen Church and Neighbourhood House)   

Dear Members,  

I have received a letter from Michael McClelland of ERA Architects requesting the City consider heritage 
designation of 877 Queen St. East based on its architectural value, historical value, and contextual value.  

Recommendations:  

1) Request Heritage Preservation Staff to assess the heritage value of WoodGreen United 
Church and Neighbourhood House at 877 Queen St. East and to report to Council 
regarding the appropriateness of Heritage Designation    

Sincerely,     

Councillor Paula Fletcher 
Ward 30, Toronto-Danforth   


